
January 2020 

Season’s Greetings! 

It's been a busy month for our chapter. We would like to congratulate two of our chapter 
members on their election to the ABATE of Arizona State board. Shirley Moore-Bizub has 
been elected to serve as the new President of Abate of AZ and Cynde Aydt has been elected 
as the State Membership coordinator. Both ladies are outstanding members of our chapter 
and we are confident that they will serve in an above and beyond capacity. 
 
Though the weather has turned chilly, we have been busy strengthening our ties with our 
community by lending our support and participation to meaningful activities. On Dec. 8th, we 
assisted For the Love of Paws, a local animal shelter, with their pet adoption event at Petco 
in Kingman. It was a successful event, with 9 dogs and two cats finding their forever 
families. We voted to cancel our regular chapter meeting to attend the Desert Road Riders 
MC toy run in Kingman today. Even though the day was briskly chilly, there was a great 
turn out. Community children were still receiving gifts from Santa two hours after the run 
arrived at Hooch's. Riders came from all over the area and a nice afternoon was enjoyed in 
a spirit of camaraderie and brotherhood. 
 
We wish you all a safe and happy holiday season. 
 
Spirit Rider 


